City Clerk’s Office

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Las Vegas, New Mexico will
conduct a public hearing on Wednesday December 20, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the City
Chambers, 1700 N. Grand Avenue. The City Council will hear any and all protests and
determine whether to approve or disapprove an application for a Transfer of Ownership
of Liquor License No.0837 submitted by Murphy Oil USA, Inc., DBA Murphy Express #
8709, 2607 7™ Street, Las Vegas, New Mexico 87701. The hearing is open to the public.

Protests and/or comments may be filed with the City Clerk, 1700 N. Grand Avenue, prior
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to the hearing.
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